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This Week: September 8th – 11th  

 

 

This Week  
Feature 

 
 

HIGHLIGHTS 
OF THE WEEK 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

FUN & LEARNING 

AROUND CAMPUS 

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

ACROSS THE 
CAMPUS  
SPOTLIGHTS 
 

 

Our first and second graders planted their Bee and Butterfly Gardens this week.  Both of these 
special places are beautiful and tie in well with our STEM curriculum. Our fifth graders’ Reader’s 

Theater presentation of the book Weslandia was extremely well received.  We had a school 
wide fire, earthquake and lockdown drill.  It was a very busy week at Evergreen Academy! 

 

Our school garden is growing! 

 

ACROSS THE 
CAMPUS 

SPOTLIGHTS 

DON’T MISS OUT ON 

THESE UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Our Bee Garden is filled with plants that bees pollinate.  Our first graders are learning 

the vital role bees play in pollination and sustaining a healthy ecosystem. 
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Across the Campus Spotlights 

Engaging Lessons & Learning…The Evergreen Academy Way 

 Second Grade Butterfly Garden 

These pictures show our second graders 

planting their Butterfly Garden. 
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Looking ahead to the week of September 14th….. 

 

 
Fourth and Fifth Graders to Camp Seymour 
Our fourth and fifth graders are off to Camp Seymour for an extended field trip next week. The 
outdoors will be their classroom as students learn about our environment.  We look forward to 
hearing all about their experiences! 

 
New Addition to Our After School Enrichment Class Schedule  
We have added another after school enrichment class to our fall schedule:  Evergreen Drama 
Club.  This class meets in the Studio on Thursdays from 3:45 to 4:45 p.m. and is taught by Mrs. 
Kessler, our Drama teacher.  Please contact our administrative team for additional information 
about this or any of our other classes.  Don’t forget!  All registrations for after school 
enrichment classes are due with payment by September 23rd.   

 
Goodwill Drive  
Evergreen Academy is hosting a school fundraising donation drive in partnership with the 
Goodwill on Friday, September 18th.  Please plan to bring your gently used clothing, household 
items, and toys to school on the 18th between 8 and 10 a.m. and 2 and 4 p.m.  For each 
donation truck we fill, the Goodwill will donate $500 to our school.  These funds will go directly 
to the school and your child’s learning.  This drive is a great way to clean out your home and 
support your child’s education.  Your participation is greatly appreciated! 
 
 
 
 


